
The Rainbow Run 

Today, all children currently in school took part in the School Games 

Rainbow Run in their ‘bubbles’. Thankfully, the weather stayed fine. 

Class 4 also took part in the last Fancy Dress Friday PE with Joe  

Wicks while wearing their colourful clothes. 

 

As you can see, our display is a work in progress and we would love to  

add pictures of as many children who are learning from home having  

a run in colourful clothes. We hope you have fun and look forward to  

seeing them!.  

 Have a super weekend and thank you for your support. 

Best wishes, Mrs Henden. 


